
    DELHI WORLD PUBLIC SCHOOL 
KOMPALLY 

Committed to Excellence 

 
DWPSMHY/Acad-PC/09/24-25 

 
Dear Parent, 

Kindly remit the Second Term Fees on or before 15th July 2024.  

From 16th July 2024 onwards, a fine of Rs.100/- will be levied per day. No Late 

requests will be entertained.  

 

Payments can be made either online, in Cash or Cheque (drawn in favour of ‘Delhi Public 

School Medchal Highway’ and to be paid at our Admissions Office (Accounts Section timings: 

9:00-am-3:00pm, Monday - Saturday) 

 

Online Payment Details: 

Delhi Public School Medchal Highway. 

A/C no.: 50100179272799 

IFSC Code: HDFC0000696 

Branch: HDFC Pet Basheerabad. 

 

• Please be aware that it is the parents’ responsibility to pay the school fee on time. After 

the fee circular is rolled out, the parents have ample time to clear the fee. 

• If the fee is not paid on time, students will not be permitted to attend classes, use 

transportation, or use the mess facility. Therefore, please do not wait for a reminder 

call or personal message from the school. 

• Even after prior notification through official fee circulars, please do not hold the school 

responsible for the consequences. 

• Parents are requested to act in a decent manner while communicating with the admin 

department about fees or any other matters. 

• The school will not tolerate any type of misconduct, harsh behavior, or high-pitched 

tone while speaking to any of the DWPS staff members in the school campus, and if 

any parent is found misbehaving with the staff, please be noted that their child will be 

issued TC immediately. 

• We request parents to kindly call the school if the fee is remitted online to 

generate the receipt. 

• Kindly ignore if already paid. 

 

We solicit your co-operation in this regard. 
 
 

        
       Principal 
       Dr. N Jahnavi Reddy 


